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Asmaa Benbaba,

Thank you for submitting a Graduate Research and Travel Fellowship application. The Graduate School will contact you
regarding your fellowship status as soon as a decision has been made -- generally within 2-3 weeks after the deadline (see
the Graduate Research and Travel Fellowship website for the review periods and corresponding deadlines).

Below, you will see a summary of your responses on the application. If you need to modify your application, do not submit a
second application. Simply email watsofd@auburn.edu and provide the Response ID listed below. A member of the
Graduate School staff will then send you a link where you can modify your original application.

Sincerely,

The Graduate School



